HOLLAND TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Stephanie Snyder, Superintendent 908-995-2401
Mrs. Susan Wardell, Principal/Curriculum & 504 Coordinator www.hollandschool.org

October 24, 2023

Dear Holland Families,

The staff members at Holland Township School are continuously working together as a
community in our mission to keep children drug and alcohol free. Prevention Resources is a
local organization that is dedicated to helping students make healthy choices. This organization
has created a toolkit for parents with facts, age-appropriate talking points, and helpful tips about
how to talk to your children about the dangers of alcohol and drugs.

Please review the following links, which provide information about ways to educate and protect
your children from the dangers of drugs and alcohol. Paper copies will be available at parent
teacher conferences and upon request.

Elementary Toolkit (Kindergarten to 5th grade): Elementary School Toolkit
Middle School Toolkit (6th to 8th grade): Middle School Toolkit

We continue to work together with our community partners and our Holland families to help our
students make safe and healthy choices.

Sincerely,

Kristen Deniz
kdeni@hollandschool.org x6319

Jennifer Leap
jleap@hollandschool.org x6317

School Counselors

710 Milford Warren Glen Road, Milford, NJ 08848
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